
Grand Avenue from Fairview Avenue to Snelling Avenue

The City of Saint Paul plans to 
reconstruct Grand Avenue from 
Fairview Avenue to Snelling 
Avenue in 2024 and 2025. This 
project will be completed in two 
phases to maintain access to 
businesses and properties.

Timeline

2025 
Construction of Phase 2  
Cambridge Street to Snelling Avenue

Project goals are:

Improve safety along the corridor, with 
an emphasis on pedestrian crossings 
including crossings at Macalester College.

Improve transit user experience.

Upgrade and modernize aging 
infrastructure including replacement 
of the pavement, sidewalks, and 
underground utilities.

Balance use of the public right of way to 
accommodate all modes of transportation 
along the corridor.

Improve sidewalk access to better serve 
Grand Avenue businesses.

Grand Avenue Street Reconstruction

Contact us

Chris Engelmann 
Project Engineer 
chris.engelmann@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
651-266-6084

Public Works 
General Questions 
publicworksinfo@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
651-266-6100 ext. 9

Project website &  
sign up for updates  
stpaul.gov/GrandAvenue Learn more about MnDOT’s 2024  

project on Snelling Ave from  
Grand Ave to St Clair Ave 

mndot.gov/metro/projects/snellingave-stpaul/

PUBLIC WORKS

2022-2023  
Community Engagement

2024 
Construction of Phase 1 
Fairview Avenue to Cambridge Street 

Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con 
nosotros al 651-266-6100. Ma u baahan tahay 
tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. Xav 
tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 
651-266-6100.

?


